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The WVGS Newsletter is a benefit of membership.  The complete 
Newsletter for September 2024 is located on the Member Page.  Listed 
below are its content headings.  For a more complete example of a 
Newsletter, please see the issue of May 2024 provided on this Home 
Page.   

 

 What our Recent Survey Tells Us about Us 

 Member Mutual Assistance 

 WVGS Launches the Home Team 

 Member Profile 

 WVGS Live at Salem Saturday Market 

 Ask Jeanie 

 Research Tip: PERSI 

 Opportunities 4U: Fall Classes at Center 50+ 

 Member News 

 Opportunities 4U: Class at Salem Public Library 

 WVGS Books Added for September 

 For Your Reference 


